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The LUKOIL Press Service informs all parties concerned that its official trademark
and corporate identity are illegally misused at http://www.lukoil25.men/. Besides,
false information has been sent through mobile apps and social networks about a
special offer of 200 liters of free fuel donated on the occasion of LUKOIL's 25th
anniversary.

The information bears no relation to LUKOIL Group entities. Due to increased
cases of fake websites, we strongly recommend to take heed and check all the
information from the above sites against www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com.

LUKOIL is not liable for any consequences which the use of false information may
entail.
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